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This year proved to be a fulfilling year for Floral Design. 

The Fall show at Pam Biddle’s home, was stunning. We showcased an impressive 

collection of member’s creative talents. Thank you Pam for being so gracious! 

The Spring show at Vicmead was another testament to our innovative members. Many 

newer members entered and we encourage more of you next year. 

The Flower Show committee was a great support to our success with both shows. 

We also offer that anyone looking for Flower Show guidance to contact one of our 

“seasoned” designers - we’re here to share and learn from each other. 

Wendy Russell’s Amaryllis Demonstration at Vicmead, Leslie Bottaro's Greens Workshop 

at DCH and TJ McGrath’s Flower Design Seminar at Winterthur were stimulating and 

inspiring! We hope to hold more workshops next year that would offer instruction in a 

variety of designs. 

Many thanks to this hardworking Floral Design committee and their input on next year's 

schedule. We look forward to lots of participation. 

Thank you to my Assistant Chair, Barbara Cairns and to Wendy Russell who 

continuously informs us on floral design information and events. 

Cheers to a great, flower- filled next season! 


